COMMITTEE REPORT

Committee name:  Percent for Art and Permanent Collection Committee
Date submitted:  10/2/07 

Highlights for the upcoming month:  Southern Community Park artists to visit site Oct. 15&16; an event for the community & media will be held, details TBA. 
Last meeting date:  9/26/07
Attendees:  Eric Davis, Chair; Michael Cucchiara; Debbie Hepp; Janet Kagan; Haig Khachatoorian; Erica Rothman.
Summary of discussion(s):  The group discussed Town Collections protocols for documenting, archiving, and loaning works, the Preservation Society’s efforts regarding Chapel Hill’s Michael Brown murals, and lessons learned from Percent for Art projects.  The status of each Percent for Art project was reviewed.
Action items for full commission to consider:  Using the Loeb Fellowship opportunity to study Percent for Art projects and process.
Future action items:  Continue discussing the status of each Percent for Art project.
Next meeting scheduled:  October 24, 2007
Submitted by:  Eric Davis 

